
Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

September 2, 1986 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thanks for your reception report of August 28. The program 
description you provided is indeed accurate, confirming your 
reception of WNNR on our first evening of full-time 
operation from 8:04PM to 8:22PM EDT. Indeed, minutes before 
you tuned in at 8:04PM we had reduced power from 1000 watts 
to our first -hour PSSA authorization of 500 watts, making 
this reception report even more interesting! 

Thank you for your report! 

Sincerely, 

0 

Pete Salant 
President and General Manager 

WNNR BROADCASTING, INC. / A SUBSIDIARY OF SPEED -O -PRINT BUSINESS MACHINES CORPORATION 


